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Please view the phasing map on page two. 

 
Week of May 28 

• Crews marked curb for removal. 
 
Week of June 3 

• Temporary mailboxes are scheduled to be installed on Cascade Avenue on Tuesday for 
all affected residents. Notices will be handed out to the affected residents. 

• Crews will reclaim Chesterfield Way, 200th Street, Chili Avenue, and Chevelle Avenue 
where storm sewer is being installed. 

• The contractor will remove driveways and curb where the storm sewer is proposed to 
be installed. 

• Storm sewer installation will begin. 
• Gate valve replacement work will occur. This will require a water shut off to a number of 

residents for a few hours. Notice will be provided to all residents affected by the water 
shut off the day before with a paper notice handed out or left at your front door, so 
please be on the lookout for that. 

 
Parking, access, and detour information 
During construction, the contractor will typically work from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. On-street parking 
will not be available during working hours. If you need to leave past 7 a.m., you may need to 
park on another nearby street. Access to driveways will be restored at the end of each work 
day. 
 
Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Eric Hauser at (507) 276-6695. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during construction! 
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